Head of School: Mr C Fitzpatrick

Wednesday 18th October 23

White’s Wood Academy Open Day Invitation for Year 2 pupils

WE ALL ACHIEVE
WHEN WE BELIEVE

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 2 pupils,

I'am writing to invite you and your child to White’s Wood Academy on Thursday
9th November 2023. It will be a chance to gather some information about our
fantastic school, meet some of the staff and have a look around.

There are two options for you to select from for the Open Day; 10am or 3.45pm.
Please indicate your preference with the form below and return it either to
Hillcrest Early Years Academy or White’s Wood Academy by Tuesday 7t
November. Alternatively, you can contact us by telephone on 01427 613097 or at
whiteswoodoffice@talloaksacademy.co.uk to book an appointment. i

If you do select White’s Wood Academy for your child (and we very much hope o
that you do), you will get several more opportunities to meet staff, visit the school

and gain a lot more information about the school prior to your child starting with

us in September 2024. More information about these arrangements will be sent

out in due course.

We look forward to meeting you all very soon. <.\§/‘l )

Yours sincerely
Mr C Fitzpatrick

Headteacher
White’s Wood Academy

White’s Wood Academy Open Day - Thursday 9t November 2023

Name of child attending:

PN
iy

Name of parent/carer attending:

/
{

Open Day time preferred: B 10.00am on Thursday 9t November *

(Please tick preference) 3.45pm on Thursday 9th November

If you have not booked via telephone or email, please complete & return this slip
to White’s Wood Academy reception or Hillcrest Academy reception by Tuesda)
7th November. Many thanks.
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